BENTLEY PRIDE @ %
SEPTEMBER 2022 ‘.

Office Staff Mary Zastro - Principal Office Information
Jennifer Kennedy-Nurse Lindsay Johnson - Asst. Principal Hours 6:40am-3:15pm
Nicole Barry-Secretary Phone 815-485-4451

Cindy Torto-Secretary Fax 815-485-7599

NOTE FROM MRS. ZASTRO

Welcome back, Bentley families!

We had a wonderful start to the 2022/2023 school year. The children did an excellent job of
navigating through these first few weeks. We are so proud of them! Our theme this year is Bentley
School; Where Dreams Come True. We are delighted to be working and learning together.

We are excited to be offering a variety of after school clubs again this year. A chart with all of our
available clubs is included in this newsletter. Club sponsors take attendance at every meeting. If
your child is NOT going to attend their club after school, please be sure to either let the club
sponsor know of the absence or call the office to inform us. If your child does not come to their
club and we have no prior notice of their absence, our school secretary will need to contact you to
verify their absence. Thank you for your help with this.

If you are interested in ordering Bentley spiritwear, our online store is open. Be sure to visit
cbentley22@itemorder.com to place your order. The order deadline is September 22 and the
spiritwear will be sent home with your child the week of October 10.

Bentley picture day is September 30. If your child is not in school on this day, our picture retake day
is November 2. More information will be sent to our families regarding picture day.

Thank you for sharing your learners with us. On behalf of the staff at Bentley School, we welcome
you back and are looking forward to a great year!

TO SCHOOL!
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°*5  NO SCHOOL-HOLIDAY

*9 BENTLEY SPIRIT DAY-WEAR RED, WHITE AND BLUE FOR 9/11
<19 PRACTICE LOCKDOWN DRILL

®20 NLSD 122 BOARD MEETING AT DISTRICT OFFICE 6:00PM

*  GIRLS BASKETBALL GAME VS SPENCER 4:00PM (AWAY)

22 GIRLS BASKETBALL GAME VS RIDGE 4:00PM (HOME)

. LAST DAY TO ORDER SPIRIT WEAR ONLINE

*23 10:35AM DISMISSAL-SIP DAY

*  BENTLEY SPIRIT DAY-FOOTBALL DAY-WEAR FOOTBALL ATTIRE
27 GIRLS BASKETBALL GAME VS MOKENA 4:00PM (AWAY)

<28 LOCKDOWN DRILL

230 PICTURE DAY (RETAKE DAY NOVEMBER 2)
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Pillar for September

Respect
~Treat others with respect: follow the Golden Rule

~Be tolerant of differences
~Use good manners, not bad language
' ~Be considerate of the feelings of others
~Don't threaten, hit or hurt anyone
~Deal peacefully with anger, insults and disagreements

BENTLEY BASKETBALL GAMES
Come out and cheer on our Bentley Lion’s basketball teams. Concessions will be sold at every
game. Please enter the back gym doors when attending the games.
Cost to attend is as follows:
Students-$1.00
Seniors-$1.00
Adults-$2.00

Families-$5.00
All games are listed on our Bentley School website calendar. 2e
O .




NOTES FROM OUR NURSE

Welcome back, Bentley! I am so excited
for the 2022-2023 school year!

6th grade families: A physical exam on

the State of Illinois Certificate of

Child Health Examination form with immunizations and dental
exam are due this year. Please note that one of the required
immunizations, meningococcal conjugate, must be given after
the child’s 11th birthday.

If your child received their physical before their 11lth
birthday, another appointment will need to be made to obtain
the vaccine.

Please note that if you turned in a sports physical for your
oth grader, a physical on the State if Illinois form is also
needed. A copy of that form can be found here:

ms/certificate-ofchild-health-examination-03032017.pdf

Do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns!

Jennifer Kennedy RN, BSN, PEL-CSN
ikennedy@nlsdl?22.org
(815) 462-7803

School Nurses

Care fFor Kids
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Welcome back B@nﬂey meh@%’ Tm looking forward to
another fun year in PE, and I couldn’t be more excited to be
back with my former students at Bentley. I strive to provide my
students with a positive and fun physical education experience
where they can build on their sucessses while developing an
apprecigtion for lifelong fitness.
PE SHOES

Please remember to wear or pack your PE shoes on PE day.

BEING ACTIVE
Students are enconragad to bring in pletures, of themsalves or
of them and their familiss, of things they do to stay active
outside of school We will display these pietures on the bulletin
board outside of the gym.
MR. BOERSMA/PE TEACHER jboersma@nisdi22.org

NOTES FROM ART
WELCOME BACK T0 THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR! T COULDN'T BE MORE EXCITED TO START THE

YEAR AT BENTLEY SCHOOL. T ALWAYS BEGIN THE YEAR WITH REVIEWS FROM CONCEPTS EACH
STUDENT LEARNED FROM THE PREVIOUS YEAR. 1775 A GREAT WAY TO REFRESH, RELEARN, AND
INTRODUCE NEW CONCEPTS WITH EASY CONNECTIONS. MY MAIN GOAL IS T0 CONTINUE
TEACHING STUDENTS TO APPRECIATE AND LOVE ART.

SAVE THE DATE

BENTLEY SCHOOL

ART & P.E. NIGHT
OCTOBER 5
5:30-6:30PM

Mrs. Wieclaw/Art Teacher




NOTES FROM OUR SOCIAL WORKER

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! | am excited to be part of the Bentley family
again this school year. | look forward to an amazing year!

As the school social worker, | work with all students by going into classrooms on a
monthly basis to teach social emotional lessons. In addition, | see students in small
groups and individually as needed. If you have any concerns socially, emotionally or
your family is going through a change or hardship, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Together we will have a wonderful
school year!

Mrs. Adams ¥, e
1 SOClAL WORKER

1»\__, .

BeSure Consulting 630.461.0044

Training for Law Enforcement, richwistocki@besureconsulting.com
Schools, Parents and Children www.besureconsulting.com

Parents,

September is the month for two safety videos; Introduction (1) and Technology Rules (2). Attached is the
parent login information for Be Sure Consulting for Cyber Safe Schools. If you would like to watch the
student videos with your child, please see the following login information. We will not be showing the student
videos at school.

Parent login:
URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlsp
Password: NLSP623!

Student login:
URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlss
Password: NLSS876!




NOTES FROM OUR LRC

Welcome back to a new school year! For those of you who are new,
I'm Mrs. Drews. | rotate my weeks between Bentley and Nelson
Ridge, and | also supervise the Liberty and Martino Junior High
libraries. I'm looking forward to sharing great books with your children! Students will
go to the library once a week-

e 4th grade on Tuesdays

e 6th grade on Wednesdays

e 5th grade on Thursdays
| will be with the classes every other week and their ELA teachers will help check out
books and do activities on the alternate weeks.

Library books will be checked out for two weeks, but students can return them any
time before the due date. We do not charge fines for overdue books, but we do
charge for lost and damaged books. Students will bring information home about
library policies after their orientation sessions.

| will be teaching important life skills to Bentley students, including finding our way
around a library, picking out the perfect fiction book, using books and the internet for
research, and creating good research projects. But my favorite part of my job is to
promote a love of reading to students! | do this through book displays, reading
programs, and class activities. | have a reading program for every student and hope
they all participate in at least one of them.

e Star Reader - Read 5 hours per month and receive a chance to win a free book
or other prize.

e lllinois Children’s Choice - Includes two programs: The lllinois Bluestem
Award (grades 3-5), and The Rebecca Caudill Young Readers' Book Award
(Grades 4-8). Students read books from specific lists for the chance to vote on
their favorites.

e Newbery at 100 - Special activities in celebration of the 100th anniversary of
the John Newbery Award, the highest honor to a childrens’ book.

e Battle of the Books - Team reading competition that takes place from
February through May.

e Scholastic Book Fair - Not just a book fair, but lots of activities as well! The
book fair will take place in February.

I’'m looking forward to a great year of reading!

Kathy Drews
Currently reading: The Amelia Six by Kristin L. Gray (on the lllinois Bluestem List)




LUNCH TIMES

R

4th Grade- Lunch 10:35-11:05am
iy  5th Grade- Lunch 11:10-11:40am
6th Grade- Lunch 11:45-12:15pm

Lunches are now $3.75 each-they are not free unless a student qualifies for free lunch.
Lunch orders will be sent to parents by email or can be ordered on the NLSD122 website under
Parents & Students, Lunch program. Orders will be for a 2-week period. Milk can be purchased for
.30 each day during lunchtime. Payments can be made through your NLSD122 PowerSchool
account. Attached to the newsletter are the directions for lunch payments.

PILLAR OF THE MONTH
Bentley will again be using the
“Pillar of the Month". Each
month we will be highlighting a
different Pillar of Character
throughout the school: Respect, Responsibility,
Caring, Fairness, Trustworthiness, and
Citizenship. Each classroom teacher will choose
one student from their classroom that consistently
demonstrates that character trait. Each student that
is chosen receives a special gift from Mrs. Zastro
and Mrs. Johnson. In addition to this gift their name
is posted on the Pillar of the Month board. This is a
very special honor at Bentley School!

BENTLEY SPIRIT WEAR
Bentley School will be
selling Spirit Wear thru
September 22. All
orders can be placed
online at the following
website CBENTLEY22.itemorder.com.
Orders will be available at the school the
week of 10/10. Flyer is attached to our
newsletter with all types of spiritwear to
choose from.

ORS

PHOTO ID FOR VISITORS
District policy requires us to ask
for ID’s whenever we have
visitors. Please be prepared to
show a photo ID or Driver's
License, when coming into the building for
volunteering or picking us a student. Your
cooperation in this matter is beneficial to the
safety of all staff and students.

BENTLEY PICTURE DAY

Your child’s picture will be taken
on Friday, September 30. All
pictures will be viewed and
ordered online. Pictures will be
mailed to your home Visual
Image Photography. Picture retake will be
Wednesday, November 2.




CLUBS: Students will not be allowed to sign up for more than one club each day. If your child will
not be able to attend please contact our office or send a note with your child. Attendance is
taken in all of our clubs and our office staff will call a parent if a student does not attend.

CHANGES IN ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBERS: Please notify the Office as soon as possible of any
changes of address, phone numbers, employment or emergency contacts so our records can be
kept current. You can also log on to PowerSchool and make changes to your information.

BUS STOP ARM ALERT: Parents, please be aware that buses on the Bentley Campus do use
stop arms when loading or unloading students. It is illegal to pass a bus when the stop arm is
extended even on our access roads.

BIKE RIDING: Please be advised that students should arrive at school no more than 5 minutes
before the entry bell. Please make sure your student locks their bike. SKATEBOARDS AND
ROLLER SKATES/BLADES ARE NOT TO BE USED ON SCHOOL PROPERTY. PLEASE CARRY.

ATTENDANCE: Please remember to call our office at (815-485-4451) if your child is absent. Calls
should be made by 7:45 AM each day. Be prepared to give your child’s name, grade and reason for
absence. (Note: Students may not call themselves in as absent.) If we do not receive a call we will
contact the New Lenox Police Department to make a wellness check at your residence.

MEDICATION: A reminder from our School Nurse-If your child has to take medication,

prescribed or over-the counter, a Medication Authorization form must be submitted. This form must
be signed by the doctor and the parent. Students are not to bring medication to school themselves.
It is to be brought into the Office by the parent. The medication form can be faxed to the school at
815-485-7599 by your doctor. Thanks!

DROPPING OFF ITEMS: When dropping off items during school hours (lunches, backpacks,
homework, library books, glasses, tennis shoes, etc.), please leave them on the table in the building
vestibule. There is a slip of paper to fill out and attach to the item. We check the table continually
throughout the day.

BENTLEY SCHOOL HOURS

Bentley will be open from 6:30am until 3:15pm. There will be NO option of returning at any later
time to retrieve materials left behind by students. The custodial staff will NOT be available to allow
anyone into the building beyond this time.




Dear Bentley families,

During the school year we cover specific lessons about internet safety. We go through this
curriculum every year to reinforce to all our students the importance of making safe choices while
online. We believe a crucial component to keeping our students safe online is parent involvement.
To that end, this year our district is providing you with a video series on this important topic.

Cyberparenting-101: Keeping Our Kids Safe by Det. Richard Wistocki, is an excellent resource for
parents. Here is the link to this Ted Talk, Password: NLSP623!. Additionally, there will be
information in our monthly newsletter which will include a link to more entries in this series.

Here are some takeaways from this series:

1) Do not allow your child to charge their device in their room at night.

2) Know all of your child's passwords and usernames.

3) Teach your child the P test- If you sent this meme or picture to your parent or your principal,
how would they react? Would they laugh and say it is funny or would they be concerned or
disappointed?

4) Everyone you talk to online should meet these 5 verifications. If you cannot physically verify
this information you should not be talking to them online.

a) First Name

b) Last Name

c) Phone Number

d) Address

e) Where they go to school

5) Have a technology talk with your children and let them know they can always come to you if
they feel anxious or concerned about an online interaction, and know you will support and
help them without judgment or consequences.

6) Almost all social media outlets require users to be 13 years old or older. Your child is lying
about their age on-line if they are on these platforms.

Thank you.




2022-2023 Bentley Clubs

Bentley School is proud to sponsor many amazing, fun, and engaging clubs for our

students. Below is a list of clubs that your student may sign up for when the school year
begins. Please contact the club sponsor with any questions. Space is limited. All clubs end
at 3:05. Please be sure someone can pick up your child by 3:05 on club meeting days.

4th, 5th, 6th Grades

Lauren Randich:
Irandich@nlsd122.org

specific strategies on how to
manage emotions, help
others, and more!

Club Name Sponsor/Email Description Club Dates
Talent Show: Amie Kraatz: The talent show will April & May
4th, 5th, 6th Grades | gkraatz@nlsd 122 org showcase the amazing skills
Kelly Farmer: that our students have!
kfarmer@nlsd122.org
Girls on the Amie Kraatz: This club promotes girl March-May
Run: akraatz@nlsd122.org empowerment by teaching

Amie Kraatz:

akraatz@nlsd122.org

passing, lay-ups)

Chess Club: Jen Ruhl: Learn the fun game of January-March
4th, 5th, 6th Grades | jruhl@nlsd122.org chess! The club will end with | (Thursdays)
a tournament.
Sth Grade Anthony Marotta: To help 5th grades learn the | Late Winter/Spring
Skills amarottal@nisd122.org basic skills needed to play
Basketball 6th grade basketball
Camp: Lauren Randich: (Basketball rules, how to set
5th Grade Irandich@nlsd122.org up a free throw, dribbling,

Creator Space

Club:
4th, 5th, 6th Grades

Kathy Drews:
kdrews@nlsd122.org

A makerspace-style club,
focusing on more crafty
projects with the theme
"Kindness in Making."

September-May-2
times a month

skills and collaborate with
other student artists.
Students will paint 1-2
murals throughout the
school.

Math Club: Lauren Randich: This club will give 6th grade | Every Tuesday
6th Grade Irandich@nlsd122.org students extra support with beginning
math homework/small group | September-Mid May
time for specific skills.
Mural Club: Lori Wieclaw: Mural Club gives artists a Winter trimester and
6th Grade lwieclaw@nlsd122.org place to develop their art Spring




2022-2023 Bentley Clubs

Walking & Emily Jones: Students will improve their Fall
Running: ejones@nlisd122.org cardiovascular fitness by
4th, 5th, & 6th walking or running. They will
Grade also participate in different
running games and
activities.
Fitness Fun: Jason Boersma An in depth look at the Fall
4th, 5th, & 6th jpoersma@nisd122.org effects of exercise on our
Grade body. We'd also be
participating in fun fitness
activities like: Run for the $,
Pyramid Battles, Gaga Ball,
and more!
Kickball: Jason Boersma: Students go outside and Fall
4th, 5th, & 6th jboersma@nlsd122.org play the all-time favorite
Grade recess games with fellow
Bentley students.
Invasion Jason Boersma: Teamwork, Sportsmanship, Spring
Games: jboersma@nisd122.org and Communication Skills,
4th, 5th, & 6th as well as Offensive &
Grade Defensive Strategies are
emphasized. All while
participating in fun invasion
games like, "Boom City",
"Space Invaders", "Capture
the Flag”, "Domination”, &
"Star Wars: Galaxy
Destroyer".
Basketball Jason Boersma; Students will be placed onto | Spring
Club: jboersma@nisd122.org teams and will use the skills
4th, 5th, & 6th they learned in PE to play in
Grade a 3 on 3 tournament.
Kindness Megan James: The club will help students Spring
Club: mjames@nlsd122.org to create a positive

4th, 5th & 6th
Grade

environment that the entire
school can benefit from by
spreading random acts of
kindness and creating a
kindness movement.
Kindness Club welcomes
anyone who is excited to
make a positive change
around the school and
community!

Creative
Writing Club:
4th, 5th, & 6th
Grade

Jen Ruhl:
jruhl@nl Roli

Students will love playing
writing games, and will enter
writing and poetry contests

Every other week for
most of the year
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* o"'\{' Phone 815-485-2169 Fax 815-485-2236

Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D., Superintendent

NLSD122 School Lunch Program — Making Payments

All families should receive an email from NLSD122 once every two weeks regarding the ordering of
lunches. The most recent lunch order link is posted on the District website under the Lunch Program
webpage. Please contact your school if you have questions regarding ordering lunches.

Payment for school lunches are due the week of being ordered. Please use the below instructions to
submit a payment for your school lunches. The NLSD122 payment system uses a balance process similar
to the Hlinois I-Pass. You make a payment to create a PowerSchool Lunch balance in your account and
then $3.75 is debited from your PowerSchool Account each time your student receives a lunch.

If you have trouble with the below instructions, please call the NLSD122 District Office at (815) 485-2169
or email us at Payments@nlsd122.org.

How to make a payment for school lunches:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

Log into your NLSD122 PowerSchool account  https://powerschool.nlsd122.org
If you have trouble with your login credentials, please email us at ps_questions@nlsd122.org.

In the left margin of the PowerSchool screen, find and then click on “Balance”.

Click on the “Make a Payment” button located in the upper right-hand corner of the Balance
screen. This will take you to the NLSD122 Revtrak website to complete your transaction. Use
your existing RevTrak username and password to login or create a new account.

Click to “Make a One-Time Payment” for your student, type in a payment amount, add the fees
to your cart and complete the transaction. You will add your billing information the first time
you checkout. The system will save your information for next time. We unfortunately cannot yet
accept automatic payments so please be sure to check your PowerSchool balances periodically
and make additional payments when needed.

You should now be able to see the funds loaded into your PowerSchool balance (log out of the
Revtrak screen, go back to your PowerSchool account, refresh your browser, and then you
should see the new updated balance reflecting the payment you just made).




Bentley School - New Lenox - Lunch

N4

September 2022
) - o _ !
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday |
No data found No data found “No data found | Grilled Cheese 01 BBQ Chicken 02
Sandwich Sandwich
Carrots Creamy Ranch Potato
Applesauce Salad
| Lowfat Milk Banana
Fat Free Chocolate Milk ' Lowfat Milk

_ Fat Free Chocolate Milk |

Closed 05  Cheesy Meatball Sub 06  Bosco Sticks with 07 | crispy Chicken Garden08 | Chicken Tacos 09 |
Baby Carrots Marinara Salad Garbanzo Beans i
100% Fruit Punch Corn Cornbread Apple Slices
Lowfat Milk Pineapple Tidbits | Applesauce Lowfat Milk |
Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Lowfat Milk Ranch Dressing Fat Free Chocolate Milk |
| Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Lowfat Milk
. I o | FatFree ChocolateMilk |
| Cheeseburger 12 [ Mini Chicken Corn 13 Cocoa Puffs Cereal 14 | Breaded Chicken 15 | personal Cheese Pizza16
| Garbanzo Beans Dogs String Cheese Strips Orange Wedges
{ Apple Low Sodium Ketchup | Cucumbers Applesauce Garden Salad
I Lowfat Milk Carrots Low Fat Strawberry Wheat Roll Ranch Dressing
| Fat Free Chocolate Milk  Raisins | Banana Yogurt Chocolate Chip Cookies | Lowfat Milk
Lowfat Milk Lowfat Milk Corn Fat Free Chocolate Milk

: Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Fat Free Chocolate Milk

100% Apple Juice
_Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Lowfat Milk

| Chicken Corn Dog 19 Beef Tacos 20 Chicken Nuggets 21 | Chicken Philly Wrap 22 Closed 23
| Carrots | Apple | Whole Wheat Dinner Banana

| Peaches Garbanzo Beans | Roll Lowfat Milk [

Low Sodium Ketchup Lowfat Milk Peas Fat Free Chocolate Milk |

Lowfat Milk Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Applesauce |
| Fat Free Chocolate Milk Low Sodium Ketchup

| Lowfat Milk | |

| o - | __| Fat Free Chocolate Milk | 1 )
Breaded Chicken 26 All Beef Hot Dog 27 Personal Cheese Pizza28 | Chicken Ranch Wrap 29 | Beef & Bean Burrito 30 |
| Sandwich Pickle Spears | Applesauce Peaches | Salsa Cup
| Fiesta Corn & Black Banana | Ranch Dressing | Lowfat Milk Apple Slices

Beans Low Sodium Ketchup Lowfat Milk Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Lowfat Miik

Strawberry Craisins Lowfat Milk | Fat Free Chocolate Milk | Fat Free Chocolate Milk

| Barbecue Sauce Fat Free Chocolate Milk
| Lowfat Milk .

| Fat Free Chocolate Milk |

* Consuming raw or under cooked meat, poultry, seafood, shellsh or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness, espedially if you have certain medical
conditions. Menu is subjected to change, notice posted when available. This institution is an equal opportunity provider.



District 122 will be screening
children from ages three to five in
the areas of motor, cognitive, and
speech/language  development.
All preschoolers who reside in
District 122 are eligible to be
screened free of charge.

Preschool Screening is designed
to 1dentify preschoolers Wwho
show delays or problems in
speech and language skills, large
and small muscle coordination
skills, cognitive skills, or social
and emotional growth.

Staff will determine the necessity
if any, for further individualizéd
testing for consideration of
special education services.

This is a Preschool Screening
not a kindergarten
readiness screening.

Children under the age of 3
should be referred to Child and
Family Connections in Joliet. For
information regarding the mﬁ_w
Intervention for children birt
H_\:.o:m: three years of age, please

call 800-323-4769.

2022 - 2023

Screening Schedule
All screenings will be held at:

Cherry Hill Elementary and
Early Childhood Center

205 Kingston Drive
New Lenox, IL 60451
815-462-7831
Screening dates:
¢+ September 23, 2022
¢+ November 18, 2022
¢+ March 10, 2023

¢+ May 5, 2023

The above referenced
dates are all Fridays.

PRESCHOOL
SCREENING
2022 - 2023

HiLL SCcCHooL

Sgg

Cherry Hill Elementary and
Early Childhood Center

205 Kingston Drive
New Lenox, IL 60451
815-462-7831



Parent Name:
Address:
Town and Zip:

Home Phone:
Email Address:

Please write your child/children’s names below and indicate your choice of DATE.

An adult must accompany each individual child being screened.

First Name __—L»ﬁ Name Date of Birth

Please indicate your desired screening date & time choice:

Appointments will be scheduled by our office staff

on a first come, first serve basis ~ Spaces are Limited.

Return completed form to: Cherry Hill School, 205 Kingston Drive, New Lenox,

IL 60451



SNAPSHOT OF
NLSD 122 PTO
EBMBEL

HearTwooD CraFTs DIY
BEGINS AUGUST 26TH
&
CHarLesTon wrap
BEGINS SePTemser 15TH
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0cCToBer MOTHer/son event
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JAVE THE DATE

THUrSDAY, SepTemser 8TH
pIne & bondre

@ New Lenox creamery

r)_(

THUISDAY, SEPTEMBET 15TH
9:30AM & 7:30PM
PTO MEETING (SPencer TraiL)

THUISDAY, Sepremser 211D
DIne & bonare
@ TOM KeLLY'S

TUESDAY, SepTemser 27TH
5:00P1 TO 8:00PM
BACK TO S(HOOL BASH (IHC commons)
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Mé- 6LSTA EL ESPAND ,
zr's LEARN SPANISH!

iVamos a divertimos! LET'S HAVE FUN, sing songs,
and p\aq games while leaming Spanish.

:SO

REOSISTRATION IS OPEN

for Spanish at Caroline sentley!
Dont wait, Spanish starts in October!

Register online TODAY to save your student’s spot:
ttps:/[form. jotform.com/222348439299165 €ach student will receive
an envollment form to bring home in early September.
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STORY TIMme ~ |i I ‘

& MOUOH MmoRre!

Spanish Quest, Inc. - Bringing \anguages +o communities, children, and students of all ages
Visit: Wwww.spanishladderandques g | Call: (630) 229-0422 | Email: Contack@Spanishiadder.org



